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Please vote No on this issue.  Vote by Mail has worked well for Oregon.  It makes it 

much easier for the elderly and disabled people to vote by not having to get to a 

polling place and stand in lines on election day as well as for people who work full 

time jobs.  Please stay with the system that has worked well for us. 


